
 

 

 

 

St Eugene’s Primary School 

Victoria Bridge 

Strabane 

BT82 9JH 

TEL: 028 8165 8439 

lgormley873@c2kni.net  

22nd July 2024 

DECISION ON PROPOSAL TO TRANSFORM TO CONTROLLED INTEGRATED STATUS 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

I write to inform you that that the Board of Governors were contacted this evening by the Department 

of Education in relation to the proposal for St Eugene’s PS to transform to become an Integrated 

School. The telephone call from the Department advised that the Minister for Education, Paul Given 

has decided not to approve the proposal. The Department of Education have provided no further 

information or reason for the decision at this time. 

St Eugene’s will continue to provide an excellent, high quality, inclusive education for all children 

trusted into our care. We look forward to many more successful years ahead as our school continues 

to thrive and serve our wonderful rural community.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Laura Gormley 

Principal 
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